
                                                                                                                                                         

 

Dear Superintendents, Administrators, and Fine Arts Coordinators, 
  
Assistance League® Tulsa is again proud to extend to Tulsa area public school fine arts teachers 
the opportunity to apply for a Betty Bradstreet Arts Education Award for art, drama and music 
classroom projects. Please forward this letter to fine arts teachers in your district. 
  
All public-school teachers of fine arts in the Tulsa area are eligible to submit a proposal. A 
selection committee of Assistance League® Tulsa volunteers will review the applications and 
provide as many awards as funding will allow. Committee members will schedule an onsite visit to 
meet each teacher receiving an award and to observe the children enjoying items purchased with 
the award.  
  
Teachers are invited to apply online at altulsa.org/programs/BettyBradstreet.  They should 
complete the Award proposal and return it with an attached detailed, itemized budget that 
includes copies of estimates for supplies from vendors to bettybradstreet@altulsa.org. 
  
The Award proposal must be received by October 7, 2024 . Maximum funding for an individual 
proposal is $2,000. This money may not be used for salaries, individual scholarships, field trips or 
transportation. All proposals will be considered, and selections will be made by October 21, 2024. 
  
Applications will only be accepted online with the Betty Bradstreet Awards Proposal Summary 
form. 
  
We appreciate your interest in the Betty Bradstreet Arts Education Award. If you have any 
questions, please email Marilyn Brill at bettybradstreet@altulsa.org.  
  
Sincerely, 
  
  
Yolanda Taylor                                   Marilyn Brill and Paula Reno  
President                                           Co-Chairs  
Assistance League Tulsa                  Betty Bradstreet Arts Education Award 


